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I oppose this measure and the subsequent amendment.  

 

Magazines are protected as “arms.” The state does not possess the authority to 

regulate them, even though it is been a trend since 1994. The Heller and Bruen 

decisions will, through due process, render these standard magazine bans null.  

 

Additionally, regarding the permitting scheme, not a single law enforcement agency 

in the state is prepared to provide the classes as part of Measure 114’s requisites. 

The FBI has plainly stated that they will not perform the background checks that the 

law requires, leading to a de facto ban on firearm sales in Oregon and an immediate 

civil rights violation of all peaceable people in the state.  


